
 

 Frequently asked questions about Club Love on Wheels 

 

What is Club Love on Wheels? 

 Club Love on Wheels is the Boys & Girls Club of Greater Lowell’s food truck. The truck 

is a part of a new workforce development program for our teens called Club Love 

Meals. 

Who is eligible to receive free food? 

 All youth ages 8-18. 

How much will the food cost? 

 Food served from the food truck will be free of charge and only served to youth aged 8-

18.  

Where will Club Love on Wheels be today? 

 Follow Club Love on Wheels on Instagram and Facebook! The truck’s location and the 

hours it will be at that location will be updated daily.  

 There will be a set schedule of where the truck will be starting at the beginning of 2024. 

Do you make accommodations for kids with allergies or other dietary restrictions? 

 We encourage all kids to come visit the truck to see what is on the menu. We are unable 

to accommodate food allergies at the food truck, as the truck does not have the 

necessary equipment. However, at the Boys & Girls Club, dinner is served each day at 4 

PM and the Nutrition team ensures all members with dietary restrictions have a 

delicious, healthy meal.  

What is on the menu today? 

 Follow Club Love on Meals on Instagram and Facebook! The menu for the truck will be 

posted weekly on these social media accounts. 

Will my child need to show proof of age? 

 Nope! No identification is required in order to be given food from Club Love on Wheels at 

any location. 

Do I need to be with my child for them to receive food? 

 You do not. We will serve youth aged 8-18 regardless of a caregiver being present. 

Do I need to register my family or child to receive food? 

 No registration is needed. If you are accompanying your child, we will ask some optional 

demographic questions. 

Can I pick up the food and take it home to my family? 

 We only serve food to youth aged 8-18. Unless a child is with you, we are unable to 

serve the food. We only prepare enough food for the number of children that are present 

at the time of service. 

 

Please feel free to reach out to Sally Thayer at sthayer@lbgc.org or Sarah Taylor at 

sarah.taylor@lbgc.org if you have further questions! 
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